
Week 8   

Thursday 21 P&C Meeting - via Zoom 7:30pm 

Week 9   

Monday 25 NAPLAN ends 

Tuesday 26 School Photos 

Thursday 28 Easter Hat Parade - Mufti Day - 9:15am School oval 

Friday 29 Good Friday - Public Holiday 

Week 10   

Monday 1 Easter Monday - Public Holiday 

Tuesday 2 School Cross Country  - 9:30am 

Thursday 4 Silver Assembly 

Week 11   

Friday 12 Harmony/Bullying No Way Day 
PBL Rewards Day 
Last day of Term 1 

   

Week 1   

Monday 29 SDD 

Tuesday 30 Student return 

 

Principal -                                            Mr T Jeff Email: Warrimoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Assistant Principal -                          Mrs L Husarek 
Curriculum Instruction  

16-30 Florabella  St, Warrimoo 2774 

Infants Assistant Principal -             Mrs T Drummond 
                                                -             Ms S Lawley 

Phone 4753 6182  
https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Primary Assistant Principal -           Mrs E Harris Uniform Shop Hours -  
online orders can be made anytime 

School Administration Manager -  Mrs J Mazenauer Monday  (non assembly weeks) 2:30pm - 3:15pm 

 Thursday (odd and even weeks)  2:30pm - 3:15pm  
After Assemblies 

  

 Term 1 Week 8        Tuesday 19 March 2024 

Aim High to Achieve 

Term 1—March NOTES SENT HOME 
https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

notes.html 

Term 1—April 

Term 2—April 

https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/notes.html
https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/notes.html
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Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
Farewell Miss Potts 
During the Week 6 2

nd
 Induction Assembly we farewelled Miss Potts from Warrimoo Public School. 

Miss Potts has been an amazing and dedicated member of our staff for a lengthy period of time. At 
the conclusion of 2023 she made the very difficult decision to move on from our school. On behalf of 
students, staff and parents I thank Miss Potts for her service to Warrimoo Public School and Public 
Education.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Photos 
School photos for 2024 will be held on Tuesday 26

th
 March at Warrimoo Public School. All students 

are reminded to wear their full summer uniform;  
Girls: Summer dress or green shorts and school polo with black shoes  
Boys: Grey shorts and school polo with black shoes 
Further information will be forward home to families today. 
 
2024 NAPLAN Online 
The NAPLAN online process is well underway at Warrimoo Public School. We are scheduled to 
complete the assessments at our school by Thursday of this week. I would like to acknowledge the 
amazing effort and sensible approach on display from our Year 3 and Year 5 students. Additionally, 
I would like to thank the staff for their ongoing support in setting up the computers on a daily basis 
to ensure a smooth running of the assessments.  
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P&C Hot Cross Bun Day 
The Warrimoo Public School P&C donated their time on Monday to run a Hot Cross Bun special 
canteen day. Thank you to the volunteers for assisting and making this an enjoyable day.  

Easter Hat Parade 
The school Easter Hat Parade will be conducted on Thursday 28

th
 March from 9:15am 

on the school oval. We warmly invite our community to come and assist us in sharing 
the fun day. If you are planning on attending please bring a chair or picnic rug to     
ensure you have something to relax and enjoy the parade on. Further information has 
been released and added to this newsletter.   
 
Clubs at Warrimoo Public School  
The year has started well and many students have hit the ground running with additional activities 
and clubs at Warrimoo Public School. Students who hold leadership positions in the school have 
been conducting their responsibilities with great support of our school, often giving up their own time 
in the playground to support others. Additionally, dance groups have commenced rehearsal for the 
upcoming dance festival later in the year. Ms Lawley and Mrs Berrell have been working with stu-
dents during lunch times supporting the Shutter Bugs cameral club and LEGO club.  
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School Cross Country Carnival  
The school Cross Country Carnival is scheduled for Tuesday 2

nd
 April following the Easter long 

weekend. Further information can be found in the SchoolBytes portal. 
 
School Travel Passes 
Students who require a School Opal card or travel pass but have not yet applied need to apply  
or update their details as soon as possible at https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-
concessions/school-student-travel/update-school-travel-pass.  
 
In the Opal network, students should travel with a Child/Youth Opal card until they receive their valid 
School Opal card.  
 
New Student Opal cards (including new Term Bus Passes) will be sent to the student’s nominated 
postal address within two weeks of their application being approved. 
 
Attendance Matters  
Regular attendance helps students to:  

• develop a sense of belonging  
• develop maintain friendships  
• be more engaged at school  
• progress with their learning  
• be more aware of career and life options.  

 
Every day counts. Missing just one day a fortnight 
can amount to four weeks of lost learning over a 
year. Over their school life. This can equal one 
year of missed learning. 
 
2025 School Enrolments 
Kindergarten enrolments and all other enrolments 
for 2025 are currently being taken. In order for us to prepare our classes and ensure that equitable 
class numbers are maintained it is essential that we have all the information needed leading into 
2025 as early as possible. If you know of someone who is enrolling at Warrimoo Public School and 
has not yet done so, could you please pass on our school details? Additionally, if you have children 
in Kindergarten to Year 5 and are planning on moving at the end of the year, that information is im-
portant also. 
 
I wish you a very happy and enjoyable fortnight ahead.  
My kindest regards, 
 
Mr Tony Jeff 
Principal 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.email.transport.nsw.gov.au%2F%3Fqs%3Db139df7f6fc9a57a91b69308b29ad740f1432ed1f2dd3b0e970a31626d49eed6a791cd50f280a175cb036a7df54cd349e25ada6863dc1a64&data=05%7C02%7Ctony.jeff%40det.nsw.ed
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/school-student-travel/update-school-travel-pass
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/school-student-travel/update-school-travel-pass
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Over the last fortnight, students from Kindergarten to Year 6 have been introduced to 
some of the basic sounds used in the Dharug language (ng, dy, dy, rr, r, ny). These 
are supported by lots of drills to practice our pronunciations. It is super tricky 
learning new sounds that our mouths are not used to saying, however we will improve 
each week with practice.  

We've also been learning some basic phrases and commands.  

        

       

Commands are supported with hand signals to provide visual cues. It's a great way 
to support our learning. We will share these over the next 2 weeks. 

                                       

  Yiya (pronounced - iya)                     Biyal 
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Jump onboard the webpage of links to support learning 

https://wpslearners.weebly.com/maths-student-links.html  

https://wpslearners.weebly.com/maths-student-links.html
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